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Dear Matthias, 
 
176 Camden High Street London NW1 8QL 
 
Thank you for your communication of 27th May 2015. 
 
I can confirm that London Underground Infrastructure Protection has no objection in 
principle to this planning application. 
 
There is no foundation work mentioned in the drawings submitted with this planning 
application. However, if they are digging any foundations London Underground 
Infrastructure Protection must be provided with the details to ensure safety of our 
railway, staff and passengers.  
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 7918 0016 

 

Your ref: 2015/2851/P  
Our ref: 20878-SI-N091  
 
Matthias Gentet 
Development Control 
Matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk 
 
05 June 2015 


